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A-4/23-24
TO: All Pittsylvania County Schools Employees

FROM: Steven Mayhew, Assistant Superintendent for Administration
Dawn Perkins, Payroll/Benefits Coordinator

DATE: July 1, 2023
SUBJECT: 2023-2024 Delta Dental Insurance Rates

Pittsylvania County Schools will offer dental coverage through Delta Dental for the 2023-2024
school year. Basic and Comprehensive Plans will be available. Information and applications can be
found on the PCS KeyNet (Payroll Portal) and in the office of each school.

The monthly rates for 2023-2024 are provided below. These amounts will be deducted from 10
paychecks (September — June). The rates reflect the School Board contribution of $12.00 per month
($120 per year).

The plan year covers October 1, 2023 — September 30, 2024.

Basic Plan Comprehensive Plan
Employee Only $13.84 $24.18
Employee/Child $30.83 $49.00
Employee/Spouse $38.67 $60.17
Employee/Family $72.84 $92.62

The open enrollment period is August 2, 2023 through September 1, 2023. No plans will be
allowed mid-year except for qualifying events (marriage, birth, adoption, divorce, legal separation, death.
change of employment status, termination of employment. cobra time limit, and loss of other coverage or
significant change in other coverage).

Current employees presently covered under the PCS Delta Dental Plan will remain under the same
plan unless notification is received from the employee indication otherwise. Employees who desire to
change their existing coverage should complete a new dental application and send to Dawn Perkins prior
to September 1, 2023.

Employees wishing to drop their dental plan coverage should notify Dawn Perkins in writing prior
to September 1, 2023.

If you have questions or need additional information, contact Dawn Perkins at the School Board
Office at 434-432-2761, ext 5025.

TELEPHONE NUMBERS: (434) 432-2761 ¢ (434) 793-1624 (Danville) ¢ (434) 630-1817 (Gretna) ¢ FAX (434) 432-9560



